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Empire Energizer Community Update

May 1, 2023 

Dear Neighbor, 

With our Community Open House just around the corner, we wanted to provide an overview of 
what to expect. The open house will provide two sessions of engagement for you to visit with 
subject matter experts and members of the Empire Wind 2 project team, learn about the project, 
ask questions directly to those developing the project, and contribute ideas. 

How will it work? As you enter the open house space and check in, you'll be greeted by Susan 
and Grace from our team. The space will have several stations throughout that cover topics 
including (but not limited to) an overview of Empire Wind 2, community benefits, and marine life. 
Each station will be hosted by a member of the Empire Wind 2 project team who will take 
questions and engage in substantive dialogue. 

We will have notetakers at each station to capture your feedback which will help inform 
engagement in the future, so please contribute! Attendees can feel free to move about the 
space at their leisure, from station to station, for as long or as little as they like. We will provide 
informational handouts and share simulations. It's an opportunity for the whole family to learn 
more about offshore wind and the Empire Wind 2 project. There will also be exciting activities 
for kids available. 

Invitations are provided below in English and in Spanish, as well as on our event page. Please 
don't forget to register! 
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Spanish-language interpretation services will be available. Light refreshments will also be 
served. 
  
If you can't make it, don’t worry - we'll host the digital version of each station on the project's 
Community Events page.  
  
We look forward to seeing you there! 
  
Keep scrolling for our newest section "Equinor in the Community". This week, we highlight a 
recent presentation by Susan Lienau and our colleague Alex Gomez to the Oceanside Chamber 
of Commerce.  
  
Your Community Partners, 
Susan Lienau 
Community Engagement Manager 
  
Kerri Ann Souto 
Community Engagement Coordinator  
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Equinor in the Community 
  

On April 20th, Community Engagement Manager Susan Lienau and Principal Engineer Alex 
Gomez attended an Oceanside Chamber of Commerce Meeting. They gave a brief 
presentation about the Empire Wind 2 project and took questions from attendees 
representing the Oceanside business community. Susan and Alex enjoyed their time with the 
Chamber and the productive conversations that took place. Thank you to the Oceanside 
Chamber of Commerce and the Chamber's Officers for welcoming Susan and Alex!  

   

  



6

 

  

We want to hear from you! 
  
Any comments, thoughts, or questions you 
may have please email us at 
empirewind@equinor.com. We're dedicated 
to ensuring our projects are developed with 
continuous dialogue and feedback from our 
communities. 

 

 

  

 

  
 

  

    

 

 

 

  

 

Learn more at: 
www.empirewind.com 

  
Email us at: 

empirewind@equinor.com 
 

 

  
  
  
To unsubscribe click here 

   

 


